
   

 

This week’s attendance is 93.5%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y3 97% 
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Care Curiosity Determination 

 
  

     

8.3.2024 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
First and foremost, a huge thank you to all of our 
parents/carers and family members for making World Book 
Day one to remember!  There was such a fantastic array of 

costumes on display and the children had a great time 😊  
So, thank you again for all of your support. 
 
Top left, in Y5, is a picture of their English Writing Wall.  
Each class has one and it basically chronicles each stage of 
the writing process; starting with engaging (which is 
sometimes a fun activity or experience) and ending with 
publishing (where the children are given an opportunity to 
write up their work in neat, or sometimes publish it in a 
different way like a comic or a speech).  On this board we 
can see different sentences that have been created and 
some vocabulary that the children have generated.  Well 
done Y5, I look forward to reading the finished pieces of 
work! 
 
Middle left we have children in Y6 showcasing their very 
own copy of Creepy Creations.  Miss Herriman says they are 
absolutely hooked after being introduced to the world of 
Dread Wood and Crater lake! 
 
Bottom left (don’t worry it’s not a real hedgehog in that 
box!), children in FS2 met with Marc from Derbyshire 
Wildlife Trust.  He did a brilliant session on hedgehogs and 
he has very impressed with how much the children knew!! 
 
And finally, next Friday is Red Nose Day and we are asking 
the children to wear an item of red clothing or accessory 
(or both).  And instead of money donation, we invite you to 
bring an item of food.  These will be collected on the gate 
and then picked up by St Alkmund’s for their food bank. 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
 
 
 
 
 
 


